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General MiUs9Inca 
Chamber of Commerce Building 

EXECUTIVE OFFICES 

HARRY A. BULLIS 
PRESIDENT 

Mr. Allyn K. Ford 
Luther Ford & Company 
100 llo rth Seven th. St • 
Minneapolis 3, Minn. 

Dear Allyn: 

Minneapolis 15, Minn. 

May 19 . 1944 

Thank you for your letter of May 15. 

I appreciate your position, and regret that you are 
receiving letters urging you to join the National 
Association of Yanufacturers. 

Thanks for the clipping; I am sending it to the 
national headquarters of the N.A.M. in New York 
City. 

Best regards. 

Sincerely, 

H.AB:IJ 



Ge:nerfil Mills, mes 
Executive Offices 

4 00 SOUT H FO U RTH STRE E T 

'MRNNEAPOL:IS .159M.INNESOTA 

Mr. Allyn K. Ford 
Luther Ford & Company 
100 North Seventh St. 
Minneapolis 3, Minn. 




